
 

 

 

[letterhead] 

 

 

 

 

Norm Parkes 

Regional Director 

Southern Interior Region 

Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 

342 – 447 Columbia Street 

Kamloops BC  V2C 2T3 

 

Dear Mr. Parkes: 

 

Thank you for your very helpful and informative letter of January 27, 2011, regarding standards 

for protecting the wetland at Strawberry Flats, and inviting the Friends of the Rossland Range to 

provide input to your reclamation plan for the Strawberry Flats gravel pit. 

 

The Friends of the Rossland Range would be happy to assist the reclamation process in any 

way we can.  Our Streamkeepers group is currently in the process of becoming more organized, 

and will be in touch with Mr. Darrell Gunn as soon as possible. 

 

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me at _________ if you have further 

comments or concerns. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Jennifer Vogel 

Chair, Friends of the Rossland Range Streamkeepers 


